Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parent/Guardian
Big Bang Fair South West

As you will know your son is attending the Big Bang Fair South West at Exeter University on Wednesday 21
June 2017. Details of the trip are as follows:

Trip leader: Mrs H Elliott (email: hle@bws.wilts.sch.uk).

Meet time: 7.20am in front of the canteen at school.

Return time: 6.00-6.30pm depending on traffic (we will leave Exeter at 3pm).

Packed lunch: Please can the boys all bring a packed lunch plus extra snacks as it will be a long day.
School uniform: Please can all boys be in full school uniform for the day.

Equipment: Please can the boys bring a notebook or paper and a pencil case.

Medical conditions: If there are any medical conditions that the school is not currently aware of please
email these into the school.

Emergency contact number: 07955 602738 (on the day only)

Please email me if you have any further queries. | am sure that we will all have an interesting and enjoyable
day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Elliott

Maths Teacher and Trip Leader
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